
 
 

 
August 26, 2020 
 
Dear Laker Families, 
 
Our building will continue to work towards​ developing a more positive academic 
and behavioral environment for everyone at Pymatuning Valley Primary School. 
As a staff and student body, we will continue to devote ourselves to the 
School-wide Positive Behavior Intervention Support (PBIS) Program, which we 
began implementing in the 2019-2020 school year.  Part of this process includes 
developing and teaching specific behavioral expectations to our students.  These 
behaviors will be positively reinforced throughout the school for the remainder of 
your child’s primary-school career at Pymatuning Valley. 
 
We expect all of our students to follow the behavior matrix you will find on the 
back of this form.  The expectations will include: 
 
L​-Leader    ​A​-Accountable    ​K​-Kind        ​E​-Engaged     ​ R​-Respectful 
 
Students will learn how to operate according to being a LAKER in every setting 
within the school, as well as on the bus. We would like to invite you to join us in 
continuing ​as partners in implementing a successful PBIS system.  Included with 
this letter is the matrix that we developed and will use when teaching the LAKER 
behavior matrix.  We encourage each family to have a discussion about the 
matrix so our students can feel the teamwork between home and school. 
 
Thank you for all of your support.  We are looking forward to a ​LAKER​-ific school 
year! 
 
The Pymatuning Valley Primary School Staff 

 


